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13th June 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 
There will be staff training on Wednesday 15th of June, children will finish on a 
half day. Junior Infants, Senior Infants and siblings @ 11.50am, and 1st to 6th at 
12.00  
 
County Photos dropped the school photos in this morning, they have been 
distributed to all the classes for the children. 
 
This coming week is Kindness Week and there are some nice treats planned. There 
are drama workshops, visitors, colour day on tomorrow Tuesday where the children 
can wear their brightest colours and crazy hair on Friday. Also, on Friday there will 
be a visit to Mr. Mullaney’s local farm. 
 
Our incoming Junior Infants will have their induction day tomorrow at 
1pm. Everyone will be brought to the classroom for children to have a look around 
and meet their teacher. Playball will then take the children for some activities while 
we give the parents a short presentation. The Parent’s Association will serve tea and 
coffee afterwards.  
 
The Parish Cup will be held tomorrow Tuesday 14th in Allenwood GAA, for senior 
boys and girls football teams. 
 
Due to the Parish Cup, it is hoped that Athletics will continue on Tuesday the 21st 
of June from 2.35 to 3.15pm for 3rd to 6th classes, weather dependant Ms. Poole will 
confirm @1pm next Tuesday. This will be the last session for this term. 
 
Our Parents Association have some upcoming school events happening in the school, 
needing our support are: 
June 14th - Induction Day for incoming Junior Infants and their parents 
June 24th - 6th Class Graduation.  
If you can help out please do let Louise in the school office know and we will be in 
contact. 
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School books will be available to purchase again through the school this year. The 
prices are competitive and for bulk purchases the school will receive a gratuity which 
will be put towards resources for school. This will be set up on Aladdin where 
parents can select which options suit them best. We won’t be offering stationary this 
year, there will be an option to cover books. 
 
We will have a talk in the school on Friday 17th for 4th, 5th and 6th classes on road 
safety from Kildare County Council. 
  
Our terraniums and painted candle holders will be on sale at the office for the 
coming weeks. Thank you for all your support. 
 

Creative Keyboards will be starting keyboard lessons after school from September. 

Please see attached flyer if you are interested.  

This year’s sports day is taking place this Thursday 16th June at Robertstown GAA. 
The children can come into school as normal at 8:50am and we will all walk down 
together at 11:00am. Juniors, Seniors and 1st class children will be getting a bus 
down, kindly sponsored by O'Neill's Coaches. Junior and Senior Infant children will 
need to be picked up from the GAA pitch at 1:35pm. 1st – 6th class children can be 
collected from the GAA pitch at 2:35pm. If your child is walking, you must send in 
a note/email giving them permission. We cannot let your child go without having this 
written permission.  
 
Your child will need to wear a t-shirt of their team’s colour on the day, all children 
will be given their team colour prior to sports day. You are more than welcome to 
come down to watch some of the events from the side of the pitch. Due to GDPR, 
and as this is a school event, please refrain from taking photos on the day. Please 
also make sure to let your child's teacher know when you are taking your child 
home.  
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